
Please forward our latest newsletter to your staff and anyone else who would benefit from Grand Canyon University's Strategic 
Educational Alliances news and updates. View in your browser.  

 
 

 
 

 

SEA Standout 
 
Grand Canyon University (GCU) selects 20 STEM projects to sponsor in a 
variety of local schools for its 2014 STEM Sponsorship program. Read 
about the selected projects. 

 

Canyon Community 
 
The Cave Creek Unified School District is bringing Project-Based 
Learning to its 21st Century classrooms, equipping their students and 
teachers with the skills they need to succeed. Read the full story. 

 

Have You Thought About... 
 
Dual enrollment STEM courses can help your college-bound students 
move ahead of the pack. Get information on using GCU’s dual enrollment 
offerings to help your students create a clear pathway to a STEM career. 

 

Lopes Latest 
 
15 years after creating Brinkster as an undergrad, Jared Stauffer has 
become a prime example of the STEM-centric culture GCU is building.  

 

SEA Recent Event Highlights 
 
Sept. 6, and Nov. 1, 2014: STEM Saturdays  
Sept. 15, 2014: Paul Houston Book Collection Dedication at GCU Library 
Oct. 29, 2014: Lopes Leap to Teach breakfast 
Nov. 18, 2014: Vicki Davis Global Collaboration MasterMind Workshop 

http://redesign.gcu.edu/Documents/SEA%20Standout.pdf
http://redesign.gcu.edu/Documents/SEA%20Standout.pdf
http://redesign.gcu.edu/Documents/Canyon%20Community.pdf
http://redesign.gcu.edu/Documents/have-you-thought-about-2.pdf


Nov. 19, 2014: Character Education Day with the GCU Women's 
Basketball team (see event photo to the left) 

 

SEA/GCU Upcoming Events 
 
Spring and summer months in 2015 are expected to be a full calendar 
featuring Dr. Rich Allen’s Brain-based Teaching Strategies Workshop, 
Forensic Science Day, Arizona Google Summit and a series of GCU 
STEM Summer Camps. See the full calendar. 

 

Participant Corner 
 
Have an upcoming event or story to share? We are honored to be 
connected with so many wonderful partners and would love to highlight 
upcoming opportunities YOU are planning in our next newsletter. Please 
send the information to Kelsey Jahntz at Kelsey.jahntz@gcu.edu by Feb. 
9, 2015, in order to prepare for our next anticipated newsletter release in 
March 2015. 

Stay tuned for upcoming STEM grants coming soon! 

For further information about the contents of this newsletter and future newsletters, please 
contact our communications specialist, Kelsey Jahntz at Kelsey.jahntz@gcu.edu 

 

 

CONNECT WITH GCU: 

     

 

 

    

  

 
  

Disclosure For more information about our graduation rates, the median debt of students who completed the program, and other important 
information, please visit our website at www.gcu.edu/disclosures. Please note, not all GCU programs are available in all states 
and in all learning modalities. Program availability is contingent on student enrollment. 

Privacy 
Policy 

We will not provide your information to any third party without your consent. For more information, read our Privacy Policy. 

  You are receiving this message because you have requested information from Grand Canyon University. 
To help ensure that you receive emails from Grand Canyon University in your inbox, please add gcu@gcumail.com to your 
address book.  
 
To be removed from our email list, please unsubscribe here. 

  This email was sent by: Grand Canyon University; 3300 W. Camelback Road, Phoenix, AZ 85017. 
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